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Reference PAUL QUENNELL 
 
I am happy to provide a reference for Bluejay Construction 
 
Following a tendering process for the extension work to our school, a bid from Bluejay Construction 
was accepted. Construction began on 3rd March this year and was completed within the time limit by 
the end of August. The cost of the construction was in the region of £255,000  
 
Progress of work was not affected by inclement weather and no health and safety issues occurred on 
site for the duration of the project. 
 
There was minimal disruption to the working day, Bluejay fitted seamlessly into our school 
environment and on occasion went above and beyond their duties to help us with other unrelated 
problems.  
 
Bluejay remained positive, committed and professional throughout the project and I would 
recommend their work without hesitation.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Nichols (Headteacher) 


